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First name: Rachel

Last name: Gravens

Organization: Moab Mutual Aid

Title: Food Share Coordinator

Comments: As a former employee of the U.S. Forest Service it has been my honor to help steward and protect

public land. Opening up public land for destructive drilling and extraction, specifically Sacred sites to local tribes,

is not what the American people want. This land must be respected and protected. Please do not approve mining

and drilling on public land and specially not on this sacred site. Treaties and agreements with Native Americans

have a long legacy of being ignored in this country. It is disgraceful to continue this practice of silencing Native

voices and wishes when this land has been stolen from them. The U.S. Forest Service is meant to serve the

people. The people say no to this. 


